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K E Y  D A T E S

T e r m 1
Our students have had a wonderful Term 1 and all of the teachers are incredibly proud of their efforts. This term 

has been extremely busy, with NAPLAN, Harvest Market, school photos and more! All the 5/6’s should be proud of 
their resilience and flexibility. We hope all our WNPS families have a wonderful and restful break

Miss Burnage, Mrs Eisele, Mrs Kennedy, Mr Syme, Miss Woodlock and Renee.

We have been focusing on author’s purpose. Using
the acronym PIE, students have been analysing a 
range of texts and deciding whether they have 
been written to persuade, inform or entertain. 
Students have found that many texts are actually 
multi-genre and have often been written for more 
than one purpose. In reading, students have been
enjoying working in groups to expand their 
comprehension capabilities together before 
applying what they have learnt while reading their 
own books. 

R e a d i n g  & W r i t i n g N u m e r a c y

I n q u i r y

R e s i l i e n c e

Students have been using 
their knowledge of author’s 
purpose to start writing 
amazing persuasive pieces. 
We have been learning 
about all the different 
persuasive techniques we 
can use to make our 
arguments stronger. Some 
topics include; why we 
should adopt pets, stopping 
pollution, making contact 
with alien life, and playing 
sports. 

In maths we have continued looking at 
fractions, decimals and percentages. Students 
have learnt how to convert back and forth, 
from fraction to decimal to percentage. We 
have also begun adding, subtracting, 
multiplying and dividing these numbers. 
Students used their multiplication knowledge to 
work out measurements of areas within the 
school grounds. 

Students have continued to explore 
democracy and how the Australian 
government works. We have 
investigated the roles of leaders 
and followers, and have looked at 
how laws are made and enforced. 

The Resilience Project has been wonderful this
term. We have continued exploring the role
gratitude can play in our everyday lives and 
ensuring we spread kindness and positivity.

Wednesday  5th April – Twilight Sports
Thursday 6th April – Last day of Term 1
Monday 24th April – First day of Term 2
Tuesday 25th April – ANZAC day Public Holiday
Tuesday 2nd May – Gr 3-6 Athletics
Tuesday 9th – 12th May – Camp Howqua

R e m i n d e r s
Homework: It is an expectation in 5/6 that 
students are reading every night. A new term long 
homework task will be given to the students
ahead of Term 2.
Compass: Camp permission and payment is listed 
as an event on your child’s compass page. This is 
due on the 19th April. 


